
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 6 December 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Andersen Class will be going to see ‘Miki’ at Norden Farm on Wednesday 13 
December for the 10.30am showing.   After the show, as a Christmas treat, we will 
be having pizza and Christmas party food at school.  
 
The students will need to wear their usual smart attire. To cover the cost of the 
tickets we would appreciate a donation of £9:50 towards the cost of the show and a 
further £4.50 for the pizza and party food. 
    
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Vincenza Tagliarini 
Class Teacher 
KS5 Teacher 
 

 
 
Please return to Vincenza Tagliarini/ Andersen class, no later than Monday 11 
December 2017 
 
 
I give permission for my child to go to “Miki “Live YES/NO 
 
I enclose a donation of £9.50                                         YES/NO 
 
I enclose a donation of £4.50 for pizza and party food  YES/NO 
 
 
Signed  _____________________________ 
 
 
Young person’s Name _________________________ 
 


